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EDUCONNECT 
STUDENT NEWSLETTER 

Don't Forget! 

Freshmen, Sophomores, and Juniors 
– It is now time to schedule your 
advisement appointment! You should 
have received an email from your 
advisor with a link to make an 
appointment. Please schedule your 
appointment if you have not already 
done so.  
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Did You Know?
We host monthly student sessions – Cookies and 
Conversation. We will be featuring a variety of 
monthly topics and sharing resources for our 
students. This month our topic is "Reflect, Reset and 
Refocus". We encourage all students to come out and 
enjoy this fellowship along with sweet treats. 
WHERE: Wardlaw Room 110
WHEN: March 19th @ 4:00pm-5:00pm
Please RSVP here:https://forms.office.com/r/LRnvDD9LeF

Graduate Students
We are happy to announce that we will be hosting our 6th Annual 

Southeastern Immigration Studies Association Conference in Charleston 
on April 11th and 12th at the Citadel and College of Charleston. We are 
deeply grateful for USC Upstate and Wofford College hosting it the last 
two years. This year, we have decided to bring it back to Charleston. 

Please share with your colleagues, on social media, and anyone you 
feel might be interested. Our theme this year is: Reclaiming the 

Narrative in Trying Times. As in past years, we hope that the conference 
will be a gathering of scholars, community organizers, advocates, and 

students.  

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

SEISA Committee 

Th reach out to 

Stop by Gamecock EdQuarters (Wardlaw 113) or 

email coestudy@mailbox.sc.edu with any questions! 
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NEW! 
Welcome to the USC Graduate Students 
email newsletter, a monthly resource 
for graduate and professional students. 
This month it is featuring the 
Dissertation Writing Academy. The 
spring 2025 Dissertation Writing 
Academy supports students in the final 
stages of their work, and it runs May 
13-30. Applications are due April 1.
We welcome your suggestions and 
feedback. Please email 
USCGradComm@mailbox.sc.edu with 
comments or to add someone to the 
recipient list.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ci33pFq31smQIG6w8QOXNiPL3WzassX5yeDpu5IOKbE/edit?tab=t.0#heading=h.6e20q8b79d15
https://my.sc.edu/
mailto:coestudy@mailbox.sc.edu
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=GUsqSzXRDkKLsrHNI4mYzHarFZXdtx1EjT-wTtaQI0NUQk5SR0tHNE1KTk8xWDgwMVNFWlAxVldaMC4u&route=shorturl
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4K5F5gwor_4FURKGYV6WPVmRYOYIfEe4kUKdn0p6ftelWEA/viewform
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